
4th of July Parade!
We invite you to join us as we partake in  
the Cape Charles 4th of July Parade  
Celebration.

We will line up on Washington Street 
at 8:30 on the morning of 4th of July.

We will have muffins from Bakery on 
Mason and plenty of water for all!  
Parents, grandparents, and dogs are  
welcome to walk with us too.

Please wear your camp T-shirt or your favorite patriotic outfit 
and help us toss bling out to the crowds!

Here’s to celebrating sailing and America & the Eastern Shore!

Questions call Hannah or Mia 
252-339-1223 or 757-617-0033

Hope to see you there!
Cape Charles Community Sailing

Use your 
camera app to 
scan this code 

and visit us 
online!


